
Director’s Report 

Tuesday, February 9, 2021 

 

Fosbinder and Somerville moved the toys and all the cool stuff out of the children’s section. 

Programs: 10 people attended the book discussion of The River Why on January 27. The virtual Winter 

Read kick off was held January 28. The next book discussion will be held Tuesday, February 23 at 5:30. 

We will be discussing Kindred by Octavia Butler for the Winter Read. 

We will have a webinar on our new online catalog on Tuesday, February 16 at 5:00 pm. Somerville has 

decided to do the webinar rather than use the recorded training webinar that she attended.  

Ten Take It and Make It kits were assembled for February. Only four kits have gone out as of Thursday, 

February 4.  

Easom went through picture books and a good number were weeded by Somerville and Enright.  

We will need one more meeting for the long range plan. Need to set a date.  

Somerville would like to hold a short programming meeting before the next board meeting.  

 


